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February 11, 1976

Mr, Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

I am pleased to confirm your reception of WIAC on December 8, 1975.

Because your letter was mislaid was the reason I have taken so
long to answer your letter for which I ask you to forgive
my tardiness.,
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